
Hello Chair O’Brien, 

  

 I hope this message finds you well. I am a constituent from Blacklick / Gahanna, Ohio, and I’m 
reaching out to ask for your support in voting YES on Senate Bill 104. As a local host and small 
business owner, I know firsthand how important it is to have protections in place for entrepreneurs 
like myself. 

  

 I host on platforms like Airbnb, not only as a way to make ends meet, but because it’s a passion 
of mine to welcome travelers into our community and share the beauty of Ohio. This work directly 
supports my family, and we rely on the income from hosting to support our livelihood. SB 104 is 
critical because it creates an even playing field for Ohioans, protects property rights, and helps 
support tourism—an industry that benefits everyone, from guests to local businesses. 

  

 Without protections like those in SB 104, hosts like myself are left vulnerable to arbitrary 
regulations that could severely impact our ability to continue our work. This bill is a crucial step 
toward ensuring that we can continue offering our homes to travelers, supporting local tourism, 
and providing income for families across the state. 

  

 Thank you for taking the time to consider my request. Your support of SB 104 will help protect 
the livelihoods of hardworking Ohioans like myself. I appreciate your time and attention to this 
matter, and I sincerely hope you’ll vote YES on this important legislation. 

  

 Any questions please call me at 614-582-6970 

  

 Sincerely, 

 Wesley Ryan 


